
From: Karen Spence
To: Karen Spence
Subject: FW: KWCC Request for Meeting Schedule with Mayor
Date: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 3:58:24 PM
Attachments: image001.png

From: KWCC Calgary <kwccofcalgary@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2022 7:24 AM
To: Mayor <mayor@airdrie.ca>
Cc: Barbara Reddaway <Barbara.Reddaway@airdrie.ca>
Subject: KWCC Request for Meeting Schedule with Mayor

Dear Mr. Mayor, 

My name is Dylan Shim, one of the Communication Directors of the Korean War 
Commemorative Committee (KWCC).
I'm writing this email to request a meeting with you to discuss the Korean War Gapyeong 
Battle Victory Monument and prospect of its installation in Airdrie.

To give you a bit of background information on the Monument, in commemoration of the 
Battle of Gapyoeng, the Government of South Korea sends the monuments to select 
successfully bided locations in Canada. The first monument was installed in Winnipeg, MB 
followed by Langley, BC and Brampton, ON. The fourth one will be installed in Niagara Falls, 
ON with the unveiling ceremony taking place on June 16, 2022. We believe Airdrie would be 
an opportune and strategic location to install the 5th Monument as we continue the cooperative 
working relationship with the City and the RCL #288. We would like to meet with you along 
with RCL #288 representatives to share the details of our bidding plan at the time of your 
convenience on Thursday, May 5 or Friday, May 6. If none of those dates work, please let us 
know your availability in the first week of May. 
I have attached some pictures of the victory monuments placed in Canada for reference.
We look forward to hearing from you soon.

 Sincerely, 

Dylan Shim
Communication Director
KWCC
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